
QAIG Finances 2018 
 
As of 9 January 2019, the following is a statement of QAIG’s finances. 
 
Income: 
After our last Annual Meeting in Feb 2018, we held a cash reserve of £109.94. 
 
Income: 
There was a cash collection of £35.00 from those attending the QAIG Charities Meeting 
held at Watford in October. Thanks to all. 
 
Expenses: 
A memory stick and safe box was purchased in May to hold a secure copy of the QAIG 
database. Three ads for our 2019 Annual Meeting were taken out in The Friend at 
£58.00 (up £8.00 on last year). 
 
 
Our current cash reserve is £68.95. 
The cost of the venue and catering for our 2019 Annual Meeting will be £462.00. 
It is hoped that donations raised on the day will largely cover this. 
 
C Bartlett 
9/01/2019 
 


